Hello friends-

Thank you to those who have donated toThe Village Project Secret Santas this year.
So far, 100 cards have been donated. While that is fantastic it is only half the number we
need to raise. The deadline is just a week away. We still need to collect 100 more.

Below are the details of how to participate. Remember, these cards go directly to the
families of the children participating in the Village Project afterschool program.

Embracing the expressed needs of the Village Project families is a wonderful way to add
joy, meaning and love to all families in our community.

You can participate by either:

Purchasing your $50.00 gift card(s) from Target or participating store and dropping them
off at The Village Project Office at 1069 Broadway in Seaside (favorite cards are the ones
featuring animals)

or

Mail a check to the Village Project and write for Secret Santa in the memo line. Every
contribution helps us meet our goal. The mailing address is The Village Project PO Box 127,

Seaside CA 93955. Attention: Monica

Your donation is tax deductible and the staff will send you an official acknowledgement if
you provide your name and address.

Deadline is December 13.
Please invite friends and family to join you in being a secret Santa,

The Secret Santa is not part of MC Gives. For more information, contact Fred Jealous 831-
224-7222 or Lynne Sexton 831-238-4196.
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